Dear New Trier families,

New Trier High School provides bus transportation services through Alltown Bus Service, Inc.
Before registering, we strongly suggest visiting the Transportation website (click here) to review all
options including Yellow bus services, PACE bus services, Metra Rail, and campus shuttle buses to
determine which works best for your student.

If you would like to register your student for bus transportation for the 2024-2025 school year,
CLICK HERE. The deadline for bus service registration is Tuesday, July 9, 2024. Please see below
for more specific details:

e Bus routes will be developed after the Tuesday, July 9, 2024, deadline.

e Any registration received after the July 9 will be accepted only if space is available on existing
routes.

e Parents of rising Sophomores, please review busing information for the East Campus by visiting
the transportation website.

e If space is not available students will be placed on a wait list for the appropriate route. Bus
requests will be processed in the order they were received.

e Routes are determined based on the locations of those who register.

e Specific bus stop information will be emailed in the middle of August.

e Student ID with bus information will be distributed to the students during the second week of
school.

Thank you,
Frank Lamberti

Purchasing and Transportation Manager


https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/transportation
https://newtrier.revtrak.net/Transportation/#/list
https://newtrier.revtrak.net/Transportation/#/list

